
 

 

 

 

  
 

Kindergarten Orientation Program  

2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Our current parents would love you and your child to join us 

on Tuesday 25th October at 11:00 – 11:30 am for a cuppa and 

play. 

It’s a great opportunity for your children to meet their Buddies, 

have a snack and play, before their first Orientation morning 

the next day, Wednesday 26th October. (Full details to follow). 

We’ll give you a courtesy call the week before.  If you have any 

queries, please pop in or give us a call on 66791255. 

 

Vicki Roach 

Principal 

 

 


